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As you plan summer activities, it is critically important for all of our students to maintain the growth they have made in reading and math this year. The only way to do that is to READ & PRACTICE MATH SKILLS throughout the summer! 
	
Your child’s life can be enriched through reading and journal writing. Please make sure that your child’s day includes time that is set aside for independent reading. Reading is a “sport” with a 12-month season, so please ensure that your child makes it to “practice” every day. 

I would like to thank you for supporting your child’s academic growth this year, and thank you in advance for continuing during the summer. Your efforts are greatly appreciated! See you in September!

 
